
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 89.58% 

Sycamores – 96.67% 

Poplars – 92.50% 

Maples – 96.72% 

Elms – 92.47% 

Hawthorns – 95.83% 

Chestnuts – 97.73% 

 

Well done to Mrs Teer’s 

class this week.  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – A fun week exploring King Charles III and his coronation. 

Saplings – A fun week learning all about ‘The King’s Pants.!’ E have 

enjoyed finding out all about King Charles III.  

Sycamores – This week we have been getting crafty, making lots of 

things for the Coronation.  

Poplars – Another super week with great writing about rainforest 

animals. Great stuff!!  

Maples – Maple class have started some excellent stories about the 

journey of a water droplet. Lots of fantastic ideas!  

Elms – The highlight of our week was definitely the visit from Johanna, 

teacher of the Deaf. Her session was very informative and showed us 

how the ear hears sounds in a practical, engaging way. As she left, she 

praised the children for their fantastic behaviour. Superstars! 

Hawthorns – We’ve finished the week on a high- enjoying the 

coronation celebrations!  

Chestnuts – Well done on a great week with amazing effort in SATs 

revision. Have a restful weekend.  

 

Well done to Year 6 who have completed their final piece of revision this 

week ahead of their SATs. I’m sure they’ll smash it and get all of the 

success their hard work deserves.  

Thank you to Fr Shaun for saying Mass in school today and for blessing 

our Prayer and Reflection Garden. It is always lovely to have our 

parishioners in school with us.  

A huge thank you to Mrs Burgess, Miss Sharp and Miss Bowen in the 

kitchen who created a fantastic Coronation Buffet for lunch. The children 

loved it and they all looked fantastic. Please remember to share the 

importance of today with the children. It’s their first ‘I remember where I 

was moment…’. 

Have a lovely Coronation Weekend! Mr Moran 

There was no celebration assembly this morning as we celebrated First Friday Mass together.  

 

 


